

Linda Q. Zellich, Superintendent

Martin W. Cline, Jr.
Director of Secondary instruction

June 2016

Sincerely,

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Your student(s) will have the option of receiving a Human Growth and Reproduction unit taught by Registered Nurses from the Hopkins County Health Department during 2016 – 2017 school year. This unit will be taught <u>separately</u> to boys and girls in a very factual and professional manner.

These are the unit topics by grade level:

5th Grade: Basic anatomy & physiology, personal hygiene, and puberty

6th _ 9th-Grade: Abstinence & avoiding pregnancy, anatomy & physiology, STDs and HIV

You will receive a notice immediately prior to the instruction of the unit for your information. You may preview the instructional units at any time by contacting the Hopkins County Health Department (270-821-5242). You are welcome to observe the class with your child. Simply notify the school that you will be there so they can arrange a seat for you.

Please sign the form below, indicate your preference, and return the bottom portion of this form to your student's school within the next week.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (270)825-6000.